Oriskany Central School District

Timothy J. Gaffney Superintendent of Schools

1313 Utica Street
Oriskany, NY 13424-0539
(315) 768-2058 (315)768-2057 (Fax)

Kevin M. Sommer Business Administrator

February 28, 2022

Dear Oriskany Families,

As you may be aware, New York State Governor Kathy Hochul announced that the statewide mask requirement in schools will be lifted on Wednesday, March 2.

This means that starting Wednesday, March 2, students, school staff and visitors will no longer be required to wear face coverings or masks in any of our school buildings or on school buses. Please know the District will also continue to provide masks for any students, staff, families and community members, should they so desire to continue wearing a mask while on campus. Additionally, the District will continue organizing and scheduling the distribution of COVID–19 at-home tests for families of the District.

Please feel free to call (315-768-2054) or stop into the District office should you want a COVID at-home test.

As always, we continue to work with our local county health officials as COVID health and safety protocols evolve. If any additional changes to these protocols are made, we will communicate those to you.

Thank you for your continued patience, ongoing support, partnership and commitment to the health and safety of our students and staff.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Timothy Gaffney
Superintendent of Schools